
Cottey Nugget #2 
September 17, 2023 

 
 1.  TWO ALABAMA STUDENTS at COTTEY THIS YEAR! 
2023-24 Scholarships: Alabama’s second-year Cottey student Kuiper Naefe and our incoming 
freshman Elena Adams are both receiving scholarships from each of these three 
funds. Kuiper is on the ESports Team and Elena is on the Volleyball Team. 

 
Kuiper Naefe, Huntsville   Elena Adams, Prattville 
KuiperNaefe@gmail.com   ElenaLauren04@gmail.com  
 
Please print the attached "2023-24 Chapter Assignments for care packages" for our two 
Alabama students at Cottey. Each chapter is asked to send one care package during 
the year.  Half our chapters will send a package to Elena and half will send a package to 
Kuiper over the course of the school year.  
 
PLEASE BE SURE TO DO THIS: When you send your care package, please let each 
girl know what you are sending and when to expect it.  Be sure to sign the email with 
your chapter letter(s). 

• September is assigned to Chapters AE, C, S, and Q.   
• October is assigned to Chapters A, B, D, E, F, G  

THANK YOU, ALABAMA P.E.O. Chapters for letting our students know we are cheering for them. 
 
2.  COTTEY REFERRALS:  Our Cottey College President is asking us to refer 1,000 high school 
seniors before October 15. 
How to Participate: To refer a high school student, visit www.cottey.edu/referstudent and fill 
out the form for each student being referred. The form includes the high school student’s name, 
email, mailing address, and graduation year.  Cottey staff will follow up with each student you 
refer.   
 
3. REVIEW ALABAMA COTTEY SCHOLARSHIP FORMS 
HERE:  https://www.peoalabama.org/accrsc-news 
APPLICATION DEADLINE:  Feb 15, 2024 
Alabama Cottey College Scholarship Guidelines and Applications 
Cottey Foundation Scholarships for Alabama Students 

•       P.E.O. Foundation fund, Judith Caudle Strada ’68 Cottey Scholarship 
•       P.E.O. Foundation fund, Sally Kingsley Cottey Scholarship 


